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 Diary Dates 

 
SUN 20TH DEC  
Carol Service  
(Mike Desouza)  
 
SUN 27 DEC, 11AM 
Family Service  
(No Kids Kingdom) 
(Mike Desouza) 
 
SUN 3 JAN  
Worship Service  
(Mike Desouza)  
 
FRI 8 JAN  
Church Meeting (All) 
[Wanstead-Theatre] 
 
SUN 10 JAN  
London-Wide 
Service  
Friends House, 
10:30am  
 
FRI 15 JAN  
Church Meeting (All) 
[Wanstead-Theatre] 
 
SUN 17 JAN  
Worship Service  
(Mike Desouza)  
 
FRI 22 JAN  
Meet in Family 
Groups  
 
SUN 24 JAN  
Worship Service  
(Mike Desouza)  
 
FRI 29 JAN  
Family Group 
Leaders  
[Wanstead-6th 
Form]  
 
SUN 31 JAN  
Worship Service  
(Mike Desouza) 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to our Christmas Carol Service.  The children will be with 
the adults for the whole service, so that we can all encourage one 
another with festive worship.  Afterwards there will be special 
refreshments. Yum!  
 
The next meeting is at Wanstead High School on Sun 27th, at 11am 
for an hour long service, with the children in the service as today.  
 
We will get back to our normal schedule on Sun 3rd January.  Please 
see the Diary Dates section opposite.  
 
In regard to our Friday meetings, the results of the recent 
questionnaire implied that Wanstead is an easier location to get to 
on a Friday evening for 4 in 5 of us.  Though we had intended to have 
a congregational discussion before any change of venue, these 
results, and the fact that we no longer have use of the Sports Hall at 
Lammas School, has meant that we have needed to make a decision 
in order to have something suitable available for the start of the new 
year.  Therefore we will be meeting for the first two available Fridays 
in January (8th and 15th) at Wanstead, for a trial-run using the 
Theatre for the adults and the Allan Hearne Hall for the children, 
which is next door to the Theatre.  Parking will be in the same car 
park as for Sunday.  We will have a congregational meeting after the 
second Friday to see if this arrangement works, or whether we 
should try a different setup, such as using the Main Hall and 
classrooms.  We are confident that Wanstead is a suitable location 
for our church meetings, but we haven't yet determined how to use 
what it has to offer to best meet our many needs.  
 
We are aware that we haven't yet presented our monthly Leadership 
Update. Because of the Christmas break we will do this in early 
January, but if you have any questions please feel free to speak to 
one of us.  
 
The results of the consultation exercise that we did with Malcolm 
Cox a few weeks ago are shown elsewhere on this sheet for your 
information.  
 
Malcolm has written a Quiet Time series to help prepare us for the 
New Year - you can download it from the website 
(www.icoc.org.uk/east). 
t
Please see our website for further details of meetings, announcements, sermon audio etc – www.icoc.org.uk/eas
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